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Main Street ICE to Reopen Today 

The City of Columbia’s outdoor ice skating rink, Main Street ICE, will reopen for regular 

hours today, December 2 at Boyd Plaza.  

Rain, wind and warm temperatures affected the ice rink’s frozen surface, which made it 

necessary for the City to close the rink for three days. 

The ice rink, located at the corner of Main and Hampton streets, will open to the 

public today from 4 to 10 p.m. Admission is $10 for adults, and $8 for children ages 

12 and under, active duty military with ID and seniors age 55 and up. 

Main Street ICE is open seven days a week at the following hours of operation: 

 Monday-Thursday, 4 to 9 p.m. 

 Friday, 4 to 10 p.m. 
 Saturday, 10 a.m. to 10 p.m. 
 Sunday, 1 to 9 p.m.  

For more information, call the Parks & Recreation Department at 803-545-3100 or visit 

www.ColumbiaSC.net. 
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